
Minutes of Mt Maunganui Bridge Club	 	  

Committee Meeting held on 8 April 2025 at 10 a.m. 

Present:  Michele Larnder, Dianne Stevens, Teri Logie, Julie Sheridan, 
Kay Burnie, Bernie Robinson, Barbara Stimson, 

Apologies : 
Isobel McIntyre, Jane Dekker 

Minutes from the last Meeting:  Moved: Diane, Seconded: Bernie R 

Matters arising from the minutes: 

Treasurer’s Report:  

General Business:   

Monday evening bridge:  A lot of players have requested an earlier 
finish to the evening.  Jo will canvas opinions from all players and advise 
on the outcome. 

Major Prize Money:   Prize money for major prices to be increased in 
line with general prizes 

Bidding Pads: Teri has received 2 quotes and will discuss with Pure Print. 

Teachers’ conference:  Michele has been invited to speak at the next 
conference in October and is keen to go. Graham will also be invited. 

Door Locks: Barbara to contact Avan to ask for door locks to activate at 
7.15 on Mondays and Thursdays. Also to discuss the broken glass etc. at 
the rear of the building. 

Tournament:  The  Multigrade Tournament was very successful, netting a 
profit of $766. 14.  We would like to extend our grateful thanks to our 
sponsors Ryan Double Glazing and also to the many club members who 
supported us with plates of food and also much hard work in the kitchen. 

Health and Safety: Nothing to report.  



Other Business:  No other business 

Meeting closed   at : 10.35am 

Next meeting to be held Tuesday 13 May 2025. 10am


